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August 1, 2015

To Our Local Merchants and Friends:

You are invited to join us for the CCEA Sixth Annual Golf Outing.  This year's event is 
in Memory of Betty Alderson, past director of this outing.  

Location: Patriots Glen National Golf Club
  300 Patriots Way
  Elkton, MD 21921

Date: Saturday, September 26, 2015 Tee time at  9 am.   
         
 It doesn’t matter if your game is good or bad - this will be a time for fellowship and 
enjoyment! The program will include the golf event — with lots of fine prizes—a silent 
auction and luncheon. 

 The event is a fundraiser to support the CCEA Outreach Ministries, including our award 
winning out of  school youth program, The Generation Station.  Your participation will 
also enable us to provide food, shelter and utility assistance for those in need from 
Frenchtown Road to the Bohemia River.

       Whatever help you can provide is greatly appreciated.

                                   No gift is too small or too large!

Your donation will be acknowledged on the CCEA website and Facebook page, in the 
golfers’ program at the luncheon following the outing. The overall exposure is a 
tremendous advertising opportunity! 

                     Please send your tax-deductible donation to

                     Chesapeake City Ecumenical Association                               
                     P.O. Box 244
                     Chesapeake City, MD 21915

  or donate on-line at www.ccea4u.com

 We thank you in advance for your support. If you have any questions, please feel free to 
contact us at 443-553-4049 or outreach@ccea4u.com

 Gratefully,

Eileen StubbsViars 
President
president@ccea4u.com  
443 553 4049 – CCEA

Web: www.ccea4u.com      
Facebook: www.facebook.com/CCEA4U

Fax: 866-922-6674
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